Dear Town Clerk,

This is to communicate that I would like to be notified of the decision made by the Town of Oakville on this matter.

It is extremely concerning that such by-law amendments are being considered to increase density in my neighbourhood of college park. The thought of four storey buildings in my neighbourhood is disappointing. As a life long resident of Oakville and College Park I am certain that these amendments do not benefit me or any other current residents of College Park. In fact, such changes are counter to making Oakville and my neighbourhood more livable. Oakville is special and unique because we have always done what is best for its residents. This has made Oakville one of the best places to live in Canada for years. These changes are clearly not in the best interest of its residents.

I trust and truly hope that the town and its representatives act in the best interest of its current citizens and DO NOT pass the proposes amendments.

Thank you

Steven Beslic

